
Homedale High School Principal Report 

From:  Dion Flaming 

 

To: Board of Trustees, and Rob Sauer, Superintendent 

Date:  June 8, 2015 

 Re: Board Report 

Homedale High School Current Enrollment: 

Total Enrollment:  343  Was:  344 
 

9th Grade:  92       Was:   92 
10th Grade: 68      Was:   68 
11th Grade: 103    Was:  103 
12th Grade: 80      Was:   81 
 
May 22, 2015 - The year ended well.   

 

Homedale High School Graduation:  Eighty seniors graduated from Homedale High 

School on Monday night, May 18th.   The seniors celebrated with an overnight party in 

the HS gym after graduation.   Thank you to all the brave senior parents, who came and 

chaperoned the all-nighter for the seniors. 

 

May 21, 2015 -  Last day of school for students. 

 

May 22, 2015 -  Last day for teachers.  Homedale HS had two teachers retire, Dave 

Hart and Samuel Stone; one COSSA teachers aid retire, Linda Carson.  Teacher 

retention this year was good.  Next year looks very promising. 

 

Semester 1 & 2 F Lists: 

 

Grade Level # Students S1 # Students with F’s 
2014 

S2 # Students with F’s 
2015 

Freshmen 92 3 11 

Sophomore 68 2 5 

Juniors 103 4 5 

Seniors 80 3 0 

All 343 12 21 
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HHS Principal 
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 JENNIFER LEVINSKI 

Secretary/Attendance/Registrar 

 SHAUNA BEEBE    
Secretary/Bookkeeper 

   



I believe there were two reasons for the difference in the number of F’s comparing 

Semester 1 and 2 for this school year.  First, the change in the late work policy, the end 

of the quarter compared to two weeks.  Second, students are not as motivated second 

semester as they are first semester, especially when their first semester grade was high 

and when averaged with their low second semester grade, they pass the class for the 

semester.  Many of these at risk students are not concerned with high grades, they only 

want to get the credit for the class.  These numbers are still low if you compare them to 

past years. 

 

Thank You Mr. Sauer and the School Board for two great years as Homedale High 

School’s Principal.  I have felt very supported and appreciated during the last two years 

as principal.  I look forward to serving Homedale High School in my new position as 

Dean of Students and teacher. 
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